N.I.T. SARBOJONIN PUJA COMMITTEE'2019 NIT DURGAPUR

CIRCULAR

Dated: 03/09/2020

This is to inform to all the faculty/Officer/staff members of NIT Durgapur that, due to the outbreak pandemic situation of COVID'19, the Puja Committee'2020 has not been formed in the GB meeting held on 02.09.2020. The Committee members of Puja Committee'2019 are unable to arrange the same for this year.

Interested faculty/staff members, who willing to take the responsibility of Puja Committee'2020 are requested to contact the General Secretary, Puja Committee'2019 for further action.

Co-operation from all concerned is highly solicited.

General Secretary Puja Committee'2019

DY. RAJIB KAR